
Subject: CSID Identity Protection enrollment questions

From: Card, Rachel
To: lynn2mullins@gmail.com <lynn2mullins@gmail.com>
CC: Tom Young For Senate <tom@tomyoungforsenate.com>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 10/25/2013 2:22:55 PM

Hi Ms. Mullins,

Senator Young asked me to reach out to you in regards to your issues with enrolling with CSID Identity Protection
services. I would be happy to talk with you to help resolve this. Please call my mobile phone at 803.587.0286 at your 
convenience.

Regards,
Rachel

Rachel Card
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
o. 803.734.0086 | m. 803.587.0286
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